
Dispatcher-Corrections Officer Wanted
-Boone County Sheriff’s office is accepting applications for
    Communications  Dispatcher/Corrections Officer.
-Applicants must be 19 years of age, have a high school diploma or equivalent, 
    be of good moral character, and be able to pass a thorough background
    investigation as well as have a valid driver’s license.
-Applicants must be able to communicate effectively in English, speak, read,
    write and comprehend, and be eligible to work in the United States. 
 -Communication Officers are responsible for receiving and dispatching
    emergency and non-emergency law enforcement, fire and medical calls.
    It is a multi-tasking position that includes the operation of a computer and
    communication equipment.
-Applicants must be willing to work all shifts working 40 hours a week including
    working every other weekend, with some holidays.
-The position includes an excellent benefit package including full family health 
    insurance at no cost, dental insurance at no cost for the employee. Other
    benefits include life insurance, vacation, sick leave and retirement.

Applications are available at the Boone County Sheriff’s 
Office: 217 South 5th Street Albion, Nebraska 68620

A resume should accompany the completed application.
For further information, contact Sheriff Denny Johnson or 

Chief Deputy John Buck or
Office Manager Mary Hemmingsen at 402-395-2144

Applications will be accepted until Position is Filled.
Boone County is an EEO employer.

The position is subject to a veteran’s preference.
Upon request, individuals with a disability will be provided with a reasonable

accommodation in the application process. Please contact Veterans Service 
Office at 402-395-2905 to request an accommodation, 217 S. 5th St., Albion.

Come join our team! We are currently hiring!
Please only apply with our application. We can email or FAX you an application.


